LTWC to talk to public about
expansion plans

Lake Tahoe Wildlife Care is hosting a community informational
meeting about its expansion plans on June 9 at 6pm in the
Aspen Room at Lake Tahoe Community College.

The animal rehabilitation facility is moving to 27-acres off
Al Tahoe Boulevard in South Lake Tahoe.

The board of directors will be show a PowerPoint presentation
with displays some of the future buildings, cages and roads

that are proposed.
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